
Thai Doctor Advises Tourists to Reconsider Travel to Japan Following
High-Profile Death

A prominent Thai doctor has urged travelers to reconsider their plans to visit Japan in light of
the recent death of celebrity Barbie Hsu, which has raised concerns about safety and health
conditions in the country.

Hsu, a well-known actress and singer, reportedly passed away due to complications related to
an existing medical condition, prompting discussions about the adequacy of healthcare
provisions for visitors.

Dr. Thana Susak, a respected figure in the Thai medical community, emphasized that tourists
should be aware of the potential risks associated with traveling abroad, particularly in light of
the ongoing concerns surrounding public health systems and emergency response
capabilities in foreign countries.

“While Japan is generally regarded as a safe destination, this incident underscores the
importance of understanding local medical resources and the availability of urgent care,” Dr.
Susak stated.

He further advised travelers to ensure they have comprehensive travel insurance that
includes medical coverage, and to familiarize themselves with the location of healthcare
facilities before embarking on their journeys.

The doctor’s comments come against the backdrop of increasing travel interest as borders
reopen post-pandemic, highlighting the need for travelers to remain vigilant about their
health and safety.

In response to Hsu’s passing, some travel agencies have reported a slight decline in bookings
to Japan, as potential tourists reassess their travel plans amid safety concerns.

The incident serves as a reminder of the importance of maintaining health awareness while
traveling and the need for robust healthcare infrastructure to support both residents and
visitors.


